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***ONE DAY ONLY***ATTENTION CITY OF HOXIE RESIDENTS***ONE DAY ONLY***
                                                 MONDAY, JULY 23RD
The Hoxie Street Dept. will make ONE route through the City of Hoxie
picking up bulky items such as couches, chairs, mattress, etc.
NO Tires, paint cans, lumber, limbs, brush, shingles etc. will be picked up.
Hoxie is providing this one day service to the residents of Hoxie due to
Hoxie Street Dept’s dump truck being out of commission for 2 months.
The dump truck is located at the Hoxie Street Dept and is for the residents
of Hoxie to take miscellaneous household items during the work week to be
disposed.  

You MUST have items at the curbside in order to be picked up.  Be sure to have
your items out early because only one trip will be made by your residence.  

Code Enforcement will start back in full force Tuesday, July 24th.


